
7th November 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Invitation to the Year 9 Careers Fair

We are excited to invite you and your child to our Year 9 Careers Fair Evening on Thursday 21st November
on Broadway Campus, (Sports Hall) 5-7pm.

The Careers Fair is an important event as part of our curriculum intent to create these ‘meaningful
enrichment opportunities’ (TKS Curriculum Intent). This event will provide your child with a chance to
connect their learning to the modern world and understand their valuable place in society as well as make
informed choices about their upcoming GCSE options.

A wide variety of employers and professions which cover a range of industries will be in attendance. This
should give a clearer insight into the subjects they need to study next year.

What to Expect:

● A wide variety of employers, professions, and post-16 providers will be present.
● The event will help students make informed decisions about their option choices.
● There will be an opportunity to discuss the Year 9 Diploma and the transition to Year 10.

Representatives from the main colleges will be present, and there will be local employers and training
providers. 

We look forward to seeing you at this very informative and beneficial event.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Watson


